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Friday, 28 April 2023 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

This afternoon we are opening our nursery to remember Feryal and exhibit the fantastic array of 

resources which families have made as part of Feryal’s Crafting Challenge. The nursery gates on 

Pemberton Road will be open from 3pm and we will keep them open until 4:15pm.  

We would encourage all of you who can visit before you pick your child up to do so. This way we can 

hopefully avoid it becoming too crowded. Equally, if you live close to school, you might want to pop home 

first and then return before 4:15pm.  

The children will get another chance to see the exhibition as we will set it up in the junior hall next week 

as well. Likewise, if you miss it today you can pop into the hall one afternoon after school between 

Wednesday – Friday next week to have look.  

Feryals’ family will be present and are looking forward to meeting our families.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ian Scotchbrook 

Head teacher 

 

 

 

 


